
 

 
 
 
 
 

NEWS 
3636 Klindt Drive, The Dalles, OR 97058 Phone: 541.298.4148 
Contact: Andrea Klaas, Executive Director www.portofthedalles.com 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Date: July 16, 2020 
 

 
** Media: Please Post/Announce ** 

 

Port of The Dalles to Hold a Special Board of Commissioners 
Meeting-Virtually, on Wednesday, July 22, 2020 at 12:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
Pursuant to directives in the Governor's Executive Orders and to stop the spread of COVID-19, the Port of The 
Dalles is practicing physical distancing. Accordingly, the Board of Commissioners Meetings will be held by video 
conference until further notice. Kindly send a request to receive the meeting connection details to 
admin@portofthedalles.com For the meeting to run as smoothly as possible, please ensure your video is off and 
audio line is muted. 
 
Note, if you have ‘Visitor Business’ that you would like to present to the Commission, it needs to be scheduled by 
the 1st Wednesday of the month on +1(541)298-4148 Ext. 203 or admin@portofthedalles.com  Because we remain 
dedicated to ensuring the public can still participate in the Board of Commissioners Meeting’s, we have added a 
special ‘Public Comment or Question’ item at the end of the Agenda, in the event that something comes up during 
the meeting that you would like to address.  
 
The main topic to be addressed in this meeting will be: 

 
 Wasco County Joint Enterprise Zone Application from Worldwide Structures 

Property Company 
 
 

Port of The Dalles Board of Commission Meetings are accessible to persons with a disability. If you 
require an accommodation under the American with Disabilities Act (ADA), kindly call +1(541)298-
4148 or send an email to admin@portofthedalles.com at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 
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